
 

 
Our ref:  SA/P2S 2025 

Enquiries: School Admissions Team 

Direct dial:                (01472) 326291 (Option 4) 

Email:        schooladmissions@nelincs.gov.uk 

Website: www.nelincs.gov.uk 

       

       7th June 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

TRANSFER OF PUPILS FROM PRIMARY TO SECONDARY SCHOOLS - SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

As you will be aware your child, who is in current year 5, is due to transfer to secondary school in September 
2025. All parents/carers will be asked to apply for a school place between 5th September 2024 and 31st 
October 2024 (the National closing date).  You will receive an application letter on 4th September 2024, which 
will detail information on how to apply for schools. You cannot apply for schools until then. 
 

In the meantime, this letter is to inform you of the open evenings for secondary schools in North East 
Lincolnshire. Please take time to visit as many of them as you wish. Please feel free to take your children to 
the open evenings. 

 
Beacon Academy 
11th September 2024 5:00pm – 8:00pm with Headteacher presentations taking place at 5:00pm, 6:00pm, & 7:00pm. 
 

Cleethorpes Academy 
No information available at the time of publication, please check the school’s website for information. 
 

Havelock Academy 
19th September 2024, from 4.30pm – 7:00pm, with tours, taster activities & talks from the principal at 5:00pm and 6:00pm.  
 

Healing Academy 
18th September 2024, 4:30pm – 7:00pm. Talks from the new Principal at 4:30pm, 5:15pm and 6:00pm. 
 

Humberston Academy 
5th September 2024 5:30pm – 8:30pm. Presentations at 5:45, 6:45 and 7:45pm. 

 

John Whitgift Academy 
25th June 2024 4:30pm – 6:30pm. 

 

Oasis Academy Immingham 
26th September 2024, 5:00pm – 7:00pm, with a Principal talk scheduled for 6:00pm. 

 

Oasis Academy Wintringham 
20th June 2024 6:00pm – 8:00pm & 11th September 2024 6:00pm – 8:00pm. 

 

Ormiston Maritime Academy 
11th July 2024 5:00pm -6:30pm & 12th September 2024 5:00pm – 7:00pm. 

 
Waltham Toll Bar Academy 
• 25 June 2024 and 17 July 2024 – Open Mornings – 9.20am -11.10am. Tours with SLT, see the school in action on a normal 

day (booking essential – see website for more information) 

• 9 July 2024 – Parental Information Evening – 5:00pm -7:00 pm – Informal drop-in to speak with leadership and ask any 
questions you may have about the school. A second open evening in September 2024 will be advertised on their website. 

 

You can contact the School Admissions Team on 01472 326291 (Option 4) for impartial advice and assistance 
on the process or to clarify any questions you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
School Admissions Team 

 

             


